
Subject: Re: Approval for Concentration Changes at WHC
From: "Sarah Milton" <smilton@fau.edu>
Sent: 9/16/24, 14:40:52
To: "Julie Earles" <jearles@fau.edu>
CC: "Terje Hill" <terjehill@fau.edu>

Good afternoon - as these courses are listed as available only to Honor's College students,
this should not affect the Medical Biology major in my department.  I have no objection.

Best,

Dr. Sarah L. Milton
Professor and Chair
Department of Biological Sciences
FAU

From: Julie Earles <jearles@fau.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2024 8:41 AM
To: Sarah Milton <smilton@fau.edu>
Cc: Terje Hill <terjehill@fau.edu>
Subject: Approval for Concentration Changes at WHC
 
Good Morning Sarah,
I hope you are having a great semester. The WHC plans to make a few changes to our Biology
Concentration. Primarily, we are adding electives, and removing courses that are no longer
offered. We are also proposing a new concentration in Biomedical Science. I do not expect our
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